
MEMO 
To:  All Staff and Physicians 

From: Occupational Health and Safety  

Date:  January 31, 2024 

Subject: Quaker products food recall  

_________________________________________________________ 

On January 13th, our hospital was notified by Sysco (one of our food vendors), of a Quaker Canada 

recall of granola bars and certain cereals.  

The affected products were recalled due to possible Salmonella contamination. 

At the time of notification, we did have one of the affected types of granola cereal in stock. While 

some of the product had already been served in the cafeteria and The Mural Café earlier in the 

month, the remaining unopened boxes were removed and disposed of. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Occ Health at extension 8200. 

Thanks to the Food Services team for their diligence in responding to this recall and helping to 

ensure the well-being of our staff and visitors. 

Recalls like this are not unusual in the food industry, however, we did want to ensure all members of 

our health care team that there are good processes in place to reduce the risk to those we serve.  

The public warning can be found here:  

https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/quaker-brand-granola-bars-and-cereals-and-cap-n-

crunch-brand-treats-crunch-berries 
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